
Dear President Yuko Takahashi 

I would like to thank you for sending us a congratulatory message for the KSRNT 

annual conference held in November. 

We are pleased to hear that your JASCS will hold its 15th annual conference on 

December 19th and 20th despite the covid 19 outbreak. 

 

On behalf of KSRNT, I hope that the conference will be a great success and fruitful.  

Although Covid 19 is spreading this season, we will overcome this tragic situation and 

eventually recover normal life.  

 

I would like to meet you safely, face-to-face at the upcoming conference next year.  

Once again, congratulations on the holding of the conference and hope to convey our 

wishes to all members. 

 

Yu-Jin Paek  

President of KSRNT 

Professor, Smoking Cessation Clinic & Department of Family Medicine Health 

Promotion Center, Hallym University Sacred Heart Hospital 

Director, Southern Geyonggi Province Tobacco Control Center 

President, Korean Society for Research on Nicotine and Tobacco 

 

 


